Greetings CUSD Colleagues,

Union leadership would like to thank all of those who have provided feedback on our new website.
(below). Your thoughts and suggestions help us improve this valuable resource.

Many of you noticed that the Union has released the 2017-18 employee surveys on District
Administration. We appreciate your expressions of support, and agree that these surveys tend to be
the most reliable data regarding the quality of administrative performance across the system.

For those who have not had an opportunity to review the survey feedback, you can take a closer
look by the following link below: http:/cause2216.org/member-services/surveys/

Although the Union posted the summary data (i.e. for each administrator / supervisor) on our web-
site, we did not release the open-commentary in that forum. However, if you are interested in
reviewing the open-commentary, or would like a hard copy of that data, please contact your
CAUSE Site-Representative directly.

~ CAUSE Leadership

*C.A.U.S.E.-YesWe Can'! *



